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Hullo Hartsbourne Families;  We have more lovely work to share with you this week and I must say 

we have been blessed with nice weather lately, which really helps to keep our spirits up!  

 

Like me, I am sure some you have mixed feelings about the re-opening of schools so early but 

please rest assured that even if your child does not return until later in the year, we will be able to 

close any gaps and ensure children continue to make the progress they need for a success prima-

ry school education.  There is no problem with waiting a little to ‘see how it goes.’  

 

Re-Opening School 

Senior leaders have continued to meet to sort through and absorb the 29 page planning document 

from HCC, the updated risk assessments and premises audit needed to re-open.  We will re-open 

on Tuesday 2nd June 2020 for staggered re-entry for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 only.  By now 

you will have seen the letters and information regarding our gradual re-opening but please e mail 

us if you have any concerns.   

 

The government have updated Covid-19 symptoms to the following:  
The most important symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are recent onset of any of the following: 
 
• A new continuous cough 
• A high temperature 
• A loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia) 
 
For most people, coronavirus (COVID-19) will be a mild illness.  Children are likely to become in-
fected with coronavirus (COVID-19) at roughly the same rate as adults, but the infection is usually 
mild.  If anyone has any of the symptoms above they should self-isolate at home and follow medi-
cal guidance with regard to testing.  Please do not send your child to school with symptoms.  

 

 

Edie and her family went on a 12K walk last weekend and ended 

up walking past the school.  An amazing achievement for the 

adults, let alone the children!  Well done all of you.   

 

 

 

With very best wishes for an enjoyable half term, 

and hoping the weather holds and you can get out 

and about in the fresh air from Mrs Hudson and 

all the staff at Hartsbourne.   



If you don’t see your 

work this week, don’t 

worry there’ll be more 

next week!   

Tobey is doing an online art lesson with zoom.   Frida Khalo and Picasso, so far, 

who are two of my favourite artists.    Amazing work Tobey, executed with care 

and precision!  



 

Like, Subscribe, Suggest! 

It’s great to hear that so many of you have been enjoying the videos on our YouTube channel, 

Hartsbourne Reads! We’ve certainly enjoyed the chance to read and recommend all manner of 

great children’s books, and we would love to hear any suggestions from you 

for books we could read in the future! Please e-mail them to us at  

parents@hartsbourne.org.uk  

Darcey using her snack to help with  fractions  

Click the icon to visit the channel! 

 

Zac’s poster for saving water  

(with beautiful handwriting) 

and Seb’s varied and inter-

esting leaf collage  (leaves 

collected on a long walk)  are 

top-notch!  

Keep going boys! 

mailto:parents@hartsbourne.org.uk
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiqlgZl8Lskj-M2VM8g4v-g


Who wouldn’t like to go hot air ballooning in one of these fine examples 

from our Key Worker group.  


